
Kings County will hold the third redistricting public hearing on August 31, 2021 at 10 
a.m. during the regular Board Meeting.

In addition to participating in public hearings, community members can also 
draw and submit preliminary maps for the County Board of Supervisors’ 
consideration. Please note all California Adjusted Census data should be 
available Fall 2021. All maps drawn prior to the release of the California Adjusted 
Census data will provide initial insights and be considered “play data.”

Get involved in the County’s redistricting process! At the hearing, community members 
will learn more about redistricting and how they can submit maps of their own. These 
maps could include borders of neighborhoods, a proposed Board of Supervisor district 
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You can also submit public comments, including suggested draft maps, by emailing:  
redistricting@co.kings.ca.us.

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter at @RedistrictKings to stay up to date!

Access public hearing information and learn more 
about the redistricting process at redistrictkings.com. 

Help shape the future  
of Kings County!


